

RSC Industrial Physical Chemistry Committee Meeting Minutes

Meeting held on 5th August 2016
RSC London

Attendees:

Fiona Hewitt (FH)

John Ramsey (JR)

Oscar Kelly (OK)

Alastair McIntosh (AMc)

Matthew Baker (MJB) K 1 Apologies:

Tim Mason (TM)

Peter Farr (PF)

Ashleigh Lyons (AL)

Kimberley Miller (KM)

Sarah Horswell (SH)

Norman Parkyns (NP)

Antony Christou (AC)

The following minutes will follow the outline of the agenda used at the meeting

1) Welcome

SP welcomed all

Stephanie Compte from Networks joined the meeting.

Action FH to circulate updated contact details

2)

£2k was assigned to EC for Sheelagh Campbell over the next 10 years to award an annual prize.

Upcoming Sponsorship 2016

RSC-IPCG - £50 prize for twitter poster conference

Imperial Postgrad Symposium - £50 suggested (AMc to investigate)

CLIRSPEC Summer School - £500 was provided but not used. It was agreed on 05 August 16 that the money will roll. 1()JTJ 1nvet16n(w)non 05 ACL

speaker or studentship if required. Target area Industrial Electrochemistry.
2016 will not happen. Action AMc, SH and SNP to instead consider B'ham
2017 for EC 2017.

Action on All to review potential RSC conferences to see links

Industrial Physical Chemistry for sixth form students upwards.

General presentation of the website of what industrial Physical chemistry – one or four slides aimed at 6th Form level from each member.

“What’s Physical Chemistry ever done for you?” Applied slides, four topics and the Physical Chemistry behind the topic – i.e Ice Cream, Food, Energy etc.

8) Schools Liaison – SNP

Action OK to see if local contact for support schools attending. IPCG could support a small amount of money for linking with schools. **This has been discussed above - £500 sponsorship for Widnes event (OK)**

Action SH to explore B’ham school link. Ongoing

9) RSC-IPCG Contact List

Action FH to circulate committee list and update new members and contact details for all

10) AOB

FH to circulate breakdown of membership (Stephanie Compte said this is fine as no sensitive data).

Action FH - OK suggests innovation forum as means of communication with membership.

Action All – for discussion at the next meeting about officer term of service

11) Date of next meeting

To be confirmed – early December most likely.

Action FH – to book rooms etc. at Burlington House